Services by Security and Guarding
Services Industry Authority
Secretariat to be suspended from
tomorrow

The following is issued on behalf of the Security and Guarding Services
Industry Authority Secretariat:

Following the activation of the Emergency Response Level under the
"Preparedness and Response Plan for Novel Infectious Disease of Public Health
Significance", and to minimise the risk of spread of the novel coronavirus,
the services by Security and Guarding Services Industry Authority Secretariat
at Room 813, 8/F, Kowloon East Government Offices, 12 Lei Yue Mun Road, Kwun
Tong will be temporarily suspended from tomorrow (January 29) until further
notice.

For enquiries, please contact at 2801 6181.
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